
All CTTC programs are Equal Opportunity Programs. Discrimination is prohibited 

by federal law.  Complaints of discrimination may be filled with the Secretary 

of Agriculture, Washington, D.C. 20250.  Hearing-and/or speech-impaired 

users or potential users can contact the CTTC by accessing the Pennsylvania 

Telecommunications Relay Service listed in their local telephone directories.


